
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SHIRE OF YORK 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2005 

TOWN PLANNING SCHEME NO 2. 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT OF DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL 
 

It is HEREBY NOTIFIED for public information and comment that the Shire of York has 
received an application to develop land for the purpose described hereunder. 
 
LAND DESCRIPTION  
 
LOT NO.  134 (125)  STREET  North Road, York 
      
PROPOSAL: Double garage, application to vary maximum floor area for outbuildings. 
 

Details of the proposal are available for inspection at the Shire of York office or on the Shire’s 
website www.york.wa.gov.au. Comments on the proposal may be submitted to the Shire of 
York in writing on or before 4.00pm Monday 12th October 2015. 
 

 
 
GRAEME SIMPSON 
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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